
  

 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
For immediate release 

April 5th, 2022 
 

 
ESTÉREL GOLF CLUB 

 

 

Dear citizens, 

 
I take this opportunity to inform you that Estérel Golf Club has been purchased by 
9025-1950 Québec Inc. 
 
We wish to congratulate the Stern family and convey to them our shared desire of preserving the 
uniqueness of our gem. 
 
Golf Estérel is a treasure that represents the heart and essence of what Estérel is. It must be preserved 
and passed on to future generations.  
 
I stand by my commitment to uphold the values of Estérel: its immense greenery, lakes and 
mountains, its ecosystem, the 18-hole golf course and the very low density single-family dwellings on 
large parcels of land. In that sense, I would like to point out that the zoning presently in force will be 
respected. 
 
However, should a project ever be presented, no matter how beautiful, respectful and in keeping 
with the essence of Estérel, it will – without exception – be submitted to our citizens in complete 
transparency and respectful of the democratic process, as you the citizens will always and ultimately 
have the last word. 
 
This will be our legacy. 
 
 
 
Frank Pappas, Mayor 


